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July 21, 2015


Via electronic filing

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:	2015 ETC Certification – Eligible Telecommunications Carriers’ Annual Re-certification on High Cost Fund Support Pursuant to WAC 480-123-060, 070 and 080

Dear Mr. King:

Inland Telephone Company (“Company”) previously filed with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission reports that are specified in WAC 480-123-060, WAC 480-123-070 and WAC 480-123-080.  Report 1 (WAC 480-123-070(1)(a)) stated that,

“Per the direction of Commission Staff, the NECA-1 report will be provided as soon as it is available and no later than August 1, 2015.”
	
Enclosed is the NECA-1 (2015-1) report for Inland Telephone Company (Study Area Code 522423) for inclusion in the Company’s previous filing.  If you should have any questions or need further information, please call me at (509) 649-2211.


[bookmark: _GoBack]							Sincerely,

				
							James K. Brooks
                                                                  Treasurer/Controller
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